
  abide 1304 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  abide 1304 # diatribo {dee-at-ree'-bo}; from 1223 and the base
of 5147; to wear through (time), i.e. remain: -- {abide}, be,
continue, tarry.[ql

  about 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go ({about},
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  abroad 1255 # dialaleo {dee-al-al-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 2980;
to talk throughout a company, i.e. converse or (genitive case)
publish: -- commune, noise {abroad}.[ql

  abroad 1287 # diaskorpizo {dee-as-kor-pid'-zo}; from 1223 and
4650; to dissapate, i.e. (genitive case) to rout or separate;
specially, to winnow; figuratively, to squander: -- disperse,
scatter ({abroad}), strew, waste.[ql

  abroad 1289 # diaspeiro {dee-as-pi'-ro}; from 1223 and 4687;
to sow throughout, i.e. (figuratively) distribute in foreign
lands: -- scatter {abroad}.[ql

  abroad 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze abroad, commonly report, spread {abroad}, fame.[ql

  abroad 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze {abroad}, commonly report, spread abroad, fame.[ql

  abroad 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
{abroad}, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  accuse 1225 # diaballo {dee-ab-al'-lo}; from 1223 and 906;
(figuratively) to traduce: -- {accuse}.[ql

  affirm 1226 # diabebaioomai {dee-ab-eb-ahee-o'-om-ahee};
middle voice of a compound of 1223 and 950; to confirm
thoroughly (by words), i.e. asseverate: -- {affirm} constantly.
[ql

  affirm 1340 # diischurizomai {dee-is-khoo-rid'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and a derivative of 2478; to stout it through, i.e.
asservate: -- confidently (constantly) {affirm}.[ql

  after 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- {after}, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  after 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X {after}, be past, be spent.[ql

  after 1237 # diadechomai {dee-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1209; to receive in turn, i.e. (figuratively) succeed to: --
come {after}.[ql
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  after 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476;
to stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
further, be parted, {after} the space of.[ql

  all 1273 # dianuktereuo {dee-an-ook-ter-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and
a derivative of 3571; to sit up the whole night: -- continue
{all} night.[ql

  alway 1275 # diapantos {dee-ap-an-tos'}; from 1223 and the
genit. of 3956; through all the time, i.e. (adverbially)
constantly: -- {alway}(-s), continually.[ql

  always 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, {always}, among, at, to avoid,
 because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  among 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, {among}, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  and 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up {and} down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  appoint 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021;
to arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe,
etc.: -- {appoint}, command, give, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  appoint 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively) dispose
(by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- {appoint}, make,
testator.[ql

  arise 1326 # diegeiro {dee-eg-i'-ro}; from 1223 and 1453; to
wake fully; i.e. arouse (literally or figuratively): -- {arise},
awake, raise, stir up.[ql

  asunder 1288 # diaspao {dee-as-pah'-o}; from 1223 and 4685; to
draw apart, i.e. sever or dismember: -- pluck {asunder}, pull in
pieces.[ql

  at 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, {at}, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  at 1368 # diulizo {dee-oo-lid'-zo}; from 1223 and hulizo {hoo-
lid'-zo} (to filter); to strain out: -- strain {at} [probably by
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misprint].[ql

  avoid 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to {avoid},
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  awake 1235 # diagregoreo {dee-ag-ray-gor-eh'-o}; from 1223 and
1127; to waken thoroughly: -- be {awake}.[ql

  awake 1326 # diegeiro {dee-eg-i'-ro}; from 1223 and 1453; to
wake fully; i.e. arouse (literally or figuratively): -- arise,
{awake}, raise, stir up.[ql

  away 1294 # diastrepho {dee-as-tref'-o}; from 1223 and 4762;
to distort, i.e. (figuratively) misinterpret, or (morally)
corrupt: -- perverse(-rt), turn {away}.[ql

  be 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and 1096;
to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be past, {be} spent.[ql

  be 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and 1096;
to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, {be} past, be spent.[ql

  be 1235 # diagregoreo {dee-ag-ray-gor-eh'-o}; from 1223 and
1127; to waken thoroughly: -- {be} awake.[ql

  be 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
{be} partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  be 1278 # diaponeo {dee-ap-on-eh'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 4192; to toil through, i.e. (passively) be worried:
 -- {be} grieved.[ql

  be 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639; to be
thoroughly nonplussed: -- (be in) doubt, {be} (much) perplexed.
[ql

  be 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639; to be
thoroughly nonplussed: -- ({be} in) doubt, be (much) perplexed.
[ql

  be 1304 # diatribo {dee-at-ree'-bo}; from 1223 and the base of
5147; to wear through (time), i.e. remain: -- abide, {be},
continue, tarry.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make matter,
 publish, {be} of more value.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, {be} (more) excellent, make
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matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  be 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- {be} better, carry,
 differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make
matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  be 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476; to
stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
further, {be} parted, after the space of.[ql

  because 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
{because} of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  because 1360 # dioti {dee-ot'-ee}; from 1223 and 3754; on the
very account that, or inasmuch as: -- {because} (that), for,
therefore.[ql

  beckon 1269 # dianeuo {dee-an-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and 3506; to
nod (or express by signs) across an intervening space: --
{beckon}.[ql

  better 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
{better}, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  blaze 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
{blaze} abroad, commonly report, spread abroad, fame.[ql

  break 1284 # diarrhesso {dee-ar-hrayce'-so}; from 1223 and
4486; to tear asunder: -- {break}, rend.[ql

  break 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736; to
penetrate burglariously: -- {break} through (up).[ql ***. Dios.
See 2203.[ql

  briefly 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), {briefly}, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  bring 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- {bring} safe, escape (safe), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by

Page 4

12/8/2021



occasion of, of, {by} reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
{by} occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  by 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, {by}, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  by 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
4198; to travel through: -- go through, journey in, pass {by}.[ql

  by 1281 # diapragmateuomai {dee-ap-rag-mat-yoo'-om-ahee}; from
1223 and 4231; to thoroughly occupy oneself, i.e. (transitively
and by implication) to earn in business: -- gain {by} trading.[ql

  by 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass ({by}, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  by 1368 # diulizo {dee-oo-lid'-zo}; from 1223 and hulizo {hoo-
lid'-zo} (to filter); to strain out: -- strain at [probably {by}
misprint].[ql

  carry 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, {carry}, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  cast 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- {cast} in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  cause 1352 # dio {dee-o'}; from 1223 and 3739; through which
thing, i.e. consequently: -- for which {cause}, therefore,
wherefore.[ql

  cause)...fore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition
denoting the channel of an act; through (in very wide
applications, local, causal, or occasional): -- after, always,
among, at, to avoid, because of (that), briefly, by, for
({cause)...fore}, from, in, by occasion of, of, by reason of,
for sake, that, thereby, therefore, X though, through(-out), to,
wherefore, with(-in). In composition it retains the same general
import.[ql ***. Dia. See 2203.[ql

  cease 1257 # dialeipo {dee-al-i'-po}; from 1223 and 3007; to
leave off in the middle, i.e. intermit: -- {cease}.[ql
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  ceasing 0088 # adialeiptos {ad-ee-al'-ipe-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of a compound of 1223 and
3007; unintermitted, i.e. permanent: -- without {ceasing},
continual.[ql

  charge 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- {charge}, testify (unto), witness.
[ql

  charge 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- {charge}, that
which was (give) commanded(-ment).[ql

  clearly 1227 # diablepo {dee-ab-lep'-o}; from 1223 and 991; to
look through, i.e. recover full vision: -- see {clearly}.[ql

  cloven 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
 to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution,
figuratively in dissension): -- {cloven}, divide, part.[ql

  come 1224 # diabaino {dee-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 1223 and the
base of 939; to cross: -- {come} over, pass (through).[ql

  come 1237 # diadechomai {dee-ad-ekh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1209; to receive in turn, i.e. (figuratively) succeed to: --
{come} after.[ql

  come 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- {come}, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  command 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021;
to arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe,
etc.: -- appoint, {command}, give, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  commanded 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle
voice from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- charge, that
which was (give) {commanded}(-ment).[ql

  commonly 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and
a derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze abroad, {commonly} report, spread abroad, fame.[ql

  commune 1255 # dialaleo {dee-al-al-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 2980;
to talk throughout a company, i.e. converse or (genitive case)
publish: -- {commune}, noise abroad.[ql

  confidently 1340 # diischurizomai {dee-is-khoo-rid'-zom-ahee};
from 1223 and a derivative of 2478; to stout it through, i.e.
asservate: -- {confidently} (constantly) affirm.[ql

  consider 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
{consider}, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  constantly 1226 # diabebaioomai {dee-ab-eb-ahee-o'-om-ahee};
middle voice of a compound of 1223 and 950; to confirm
thoroughly (by words), i.e. asseverate: -- affirm {constantly}.
[ql
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  constantly 1340 # diischurizomai {dee-is-khoo-rid'-zom-ahee};
from 1223 and a derivative of 2478; to stout it through, i.e.
asservate: -- confidently ({constantly}) affirm.[ql

  contend 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- {contend}, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  continual 0088 # adialeiptos {ad-ee-al'-ipe-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of a compound of 1223 and
3007; unintermitted, i.e. permanent: -- without ceasing,
{continual}.[ql

  continually 1275 # diapantos {dee-ap-an-tos'}; from 1223 and
the genit. of 3956; through all the time, i.e. (adverbially)
constantly: -- alway(-s), {continually}.[ql

  continually 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a
compound of 1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342;
carried through, i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed)
perpetually: -- + {continually}, for ever.[ql

  continue 1265 # diameno {dee-am-en'-o}; from 1223 and 3306; to
stay constantly (in being or relation): -- {continue}, remain.[ql

  continue 1273 # dianuktereuo {dee-an-ook-ter-yoo'-o}; from
1223 and a derivative of 3571; to sit up the whole night: --
{continue} all night.[ql

  continue 1300 # diateleo {dee-at-el-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 5055;
 to accomplish thoroughly, i.e. (subjectively) to persist: --
{continue}.[ql

  continue 1304 # diatribo {dee-at-ree'-bo}; from 1223 and the
base of 5147; to wear through (time), i.e. remain: -- abide, be,
{continue}, tarry.[ql

  convince 1246 # diakatelegchomai {dee-ak-at-el-eng'-khom-ahee};
 middle voice from 1223 and a compound of 2596 and 1651; to
prove downright, i.e. confute: -- {convince}.[ql

  crown 1238 # diadema {dee-ad'-ay-mah}; from a compound of 1223
and 1210; a "diadem" (as bound about the head): -- {crown}.
Compare 4735.[ql

  cut 1282 # diaprio {dee-ap-ree'-o}; from 1223 and the base of
4249; to saw asunder, i.e. (figuratively) to exasperate: --
{cut} (to the heart).[ql

  dawn 1306 # diaugazo {dee-ow-gad'-zo}; from 1223 and 826; to
glimmer (through), i.e. break (as day): -- {dawn}.[ql

  declare 1229 # diaggello {de-ang-gel'-lo}; from 1223 and the
base of 32; to herald thoroughly: -- {declare}, preach, signify.
[ql

  declare 1334 # diegeomai {dee-ayg-eh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
2233; to relate fully: -- {declare}, shew, tell.[ql

  declare 1555 # ekdiegeomai {ek-dee-ayg-eh'-om-ahee}; from 1537
and a compound of 1223 and 2233; to narrate through wholly: --
{declare}.[ql
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  depart 1316 # diachorizomai {dee-akh-o-rid'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and the middle voice of 5563; to remove (oneself) wholly, i.
e. retire: -- {depart}.[ql

  depart 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, {depart}, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  differ 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) {differ}(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  differ 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, {differ} from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  discern 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), {discern}, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  disperse 1287 # diaskorpizo {dee-as-kor-pid'-zo}; from 1223
and 4650; to dissapate, i.e. (genitive case) to rout or separate;
 specially, to winnow; figuratively, to squander: -- {disperse},
scatter (abroad), strew, waste.[ql

  dispute 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- {dispute}, preach (unto), reason (with),
speak.[ql

  dispute 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, {dispute}, muse, reason, think.[ql

  distribute 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and
1325; to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver
over (as to a successor): -- (make) {distribute}(-ion), divide,
give.[ql

  divide 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and
1325; to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver
over (as to a successor): -- (make) distribute(-ion), {divide},
give.[ql

  divide 1244 # diaireo {dee-ahee-reh'-o}; from 1223 and 138; to
separate, i.e. distribute: -- {divide}.[ql

  divide 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
 to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution,
figuratively in dissension): -- cloven, {divide}, part.[ql

  do 1286 # diaseio {dee-as-i'-o}; from 1223 and 4579; to shake
thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) to intimidate: -- {do} violence
to.[ql
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  doubt 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, {doubt}, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  doubt 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639; to
be thoroughly nonplussed: -- (be in) {doubt}, be (much)
perplexed.[ql

  down 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and {down}, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  drive 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, {drive} up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  blaze 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
{blaze} abroad, commonly report, spread abroad, fame.[ql

  ever 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, for {ever}.[ql

  everywhere 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, {everywhere}, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  excellent 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342;
to bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear
apart, i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
{excellent}, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  expound 1329 # diermeneuo {dee-er-main-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and
2059; to explain thoroughly, by implication, to translate: --
{expound}, interpret(-ation).[ql

  fame 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze abroad, commonly report, spread abroad, {fame}.[ql

  finish 1274 # dianuo {dee-an-oo'-o}; from 1223 and anuo (to
effect); to accomplish thoroughly: -- {finish}.[ql

  food 1305 # diatrophe {dee-at-rof-ay'}; from a compound of
1223 and 5142; nourishment: -- {food}.[ql

  for 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, {for} sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
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composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  for 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, {for} (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  for 1336 # dienekes {dee-ay-nek-es'}; neuter of a compound of
1223 and a derivative of an alternate of 5342; carried through,
i.e. (adverbially with 1519 and 3588 prefixed) perpetually: -- +
continually, {for} ever.[ql

  for 1352 # dio {dee-o'}; from 1223 and 3739; through which
thing, i.e. consequently: -- {for} which cause, therefore,
wherefore.[ql

  for 1360 # dioti {dee-ot'-ee}; from 1223 and 3754; on the very
account that, or inasmuch as: -- because (that), {for},
therefore.[ql

  forbid 1254 # diakoluo {dee-ak-o-loo'-o}; from 1223 and 2967;
to hinder altogether, i.e. utterly prohibit: -- {forbid}.[ql

  foreign 1331 # dierotao {dee-er-o-tah'-o}; from 1223 and 2065;
to question throughout, i.e. ascertain by interrogation: -- make
enquiry {foreign}[ql

  from 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, {from}, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  from 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ {from}, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  further 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476;
to stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
{further}, be parted, after the space of.[ql

  gain 1281 # diapragmateuomai {dee-ap-rag-mat-yoo'-om-ahee};
from 1223 and 4231; to thoroughly occupy oneself, i.e.
(transitively and by implication) to earn in business: -- {gain}
by trading.[ql

  gird 1241 # diazonnumi {dee-az-own'-noo-mee}; from 1223 and
2224; to gird tightly: -- {gird}.[ql

  give 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and 1325;
to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver over
(as to a successor): -- (make) distribute(-ion), divide, {give}.
[ql

  give 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle voice
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from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- charge, that
which was ({give}) commanded(-ment).[ql

  give 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, {give}, (set in) order, ordain.[ql

  go 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- {go} over,
pass (over), sail over.[ql

  go 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
4198; to travel through: -- {go} through, journey in, pass by.[ql

  go 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, {go} (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  go 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476; to
stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- {go}
further, be parted, after the space of.[ql

  go 1353 # diodeuo {dee-od-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and 3593; to
travel through: -- {go} throughout, pass through.[ql

  grieved 1278 # diaponeo {dee-ap-on-eh'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 4192; to toil through, i.e. (passively) be worried:
 -- be {grieved}.[ql

  heal 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), {heal},
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  hear 1251 # diakouomai {dee-ak-oo'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1223 and 191; to hear throughout, i.e. patiently listen (to a
prisoner's plea): -- {hear}.[ql

  heart 1282 # diaprio {dee-ap-ree'-o}; from 1223 and the base
of 4249; to saw asunder, i.e. (figuratively) to exasperate: --
cut (to the {heart}).[ql

  highway 1327 # diexodos {dee-ex'-od-os}; from 1223 and 1841;
an outlet through, i.e. probably an open square (from which
roads diverge): -- {highway}.[ql

  imagination 1271 # dianoia {dee-an'-oy-ah}; from 1223 and 3563;
 deep thought, properly, the faculty (mind or its disposition),
by implication, its exercise: -- {imagination}, mind,
understanding.[ql

  in 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, {in},
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  in 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223 and
3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to deliberate
(by reflection or discussion): -- cast {in} mind, consider,
dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql
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  in 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
4198; to travel through: -- go through, journey {in}, pass by.[ql

  in 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639; to be
thoroughly nonplussed: -- (be {in}) doubt, be (much) perplexed.
[ql

  in 1288 # diaspao {dee-as-pah'-o}; from 1223 and 4685; to draw
apart, i.e. sever or dismember: -- pluck asunder, pull {in}
pieces.[ql

  in 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set {in}) order, ordain.[ql

  interpret 1329 # diermeneuo {dee-er-main-yoo'-o}; from 1223
and 2059; to explain thoroughly, by implication, to translate: --
 expound, {interpret}(-ation).[ql

  journey 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from
1223 and 4198; to travel through: -- go through, {journey} in,
pass by.[ql

  judge 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, {judge},
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  keep 1301 # diatereo {dee-at-ay-reh'-o}; from 1223 and 5083;
to watch thoroughly, i.e. (positively and transitively) to
observe strictly, or (negatively and reflexively) to avoid
wholly: -- {keep}.[ql

  keep 1314 # diaphulasso {dee-af-oo-las'-so}; from 1223 and
5442; to guard thoroughly, i.e. protect: -- {keep}.[ql

  kill 1315 # diacheirizomai {dee-akh-i-rid'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and a derivative of 5495; to handle thoroughly, i.e. lay
violent hands upon: -- {kill}, slay.[ql

  know 1231 # diaginosko {dee-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 1223 and 1097;
to know thoroughly, i.e. ascertain exactly: -- (would) enquire,
{know} the uttermost.[ql

  lead 1236 # diago {dee-ag'-o}; from 1223 and 71; to pass time
or life: -- {lead} life, living.[ql

  life 1236 # diago {dee-ag'-o}; from 1223 and 71; to pass time
or life: -- lead {life}, living.[ql

  living 1236 # diago {dee-ag'-o}; from 1223 and 71; to pass
time or life: -- lead life, {living}.[ql

  make 1239 # diadidomai {dee-ad-id'-o-mee}; from 1223 and 1325;
to give throughout a crowd, i.e. deal out; also to deliver over
(as to a successor): -- ({make}) distribute(-ion), divide, give.
[ql

  make 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, {make} (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
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be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  make 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal,
{make} perfectly whole, save.[ql

  make 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively) dispose
(by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- appoint, {make},
testator.[ql

  make 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, {make} matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  make 1331 # dierotao {dee-er-o-tah'-o}; from 1223 and 2065; to
question throughout, i.e. ascertain by interrogation: -- {make}
enquiry foreign[ql

  matter 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make {matter}, publish, be of more value.[ql

  mind 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in {mind},
consider, dispute, muse, reason, think.[ql

  mind 1271 # dianoia {dee-an'-oy-ah}; from 1223 and 3563; deep
thought, properly, the faculty (mind or its disposition), by
implication, its exercise: -- imagination, {mind}, understanding.
[ql

  misprint 1368 # diulizo {dee-oo-lid'-zo}; from 1223 and hulizo
{hoo-lid'-zo} (to filter); to strain out: -- strain at [probably
by {misprint}].[ql

  more 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of {more} value.[ql

  more 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be ({more})
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more value.[ql

  much 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639; to
be thoroughly nonplussed: -- (be in) doubt, be ({much})
perplexed.[ql

  murmur 1234 # diagogguzo {dee-ag-ong-good'-zo}; from 1223 and
1111; to complain throughout a crowd: -- {murmur}.[ql

  muse 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
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and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, {muse}, reason, think.[ql

  night 1273 # dianuktereuo {dee-an-ook-ter-yoo'-o}; from 1223
and a derivative of 3571; to sit up the whole night: -- continue
all {night}.[ql

  noise 1255 # dialaleo {dee-al-al-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 2980;
to talk throughout a company, i.e. converse or (genitive case)
publish: -- commune, {noise} abroad.[ql

  occasion 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
{occasion} of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason {of}, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, {of}, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion {of}, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because {of} (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  of 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive up and down, be (more) excellent, make matter,
 publish, be {of} more value.[ql

  of 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476; to
stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
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further, be parted, after the space {of}.[ql

  open 1272 # dianoigo {dee-an-oy'-go}; from 1223 and 455; to
open thoroughly, literally (as a first-born) or figuratively (to
expound): -- {open}.[ql

  ordain 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set in) order, {ordain}.[ql

  order 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, (set in) {order}, ordain.[ql

  over 1224 # diabaino {dee-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 1223 and the
base of 939; to cross: -- come {over}, pass (through).[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass (over), sail {over}.[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass ({over}), sail over.[ql

  over 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go {over},
pass (over), sail over.[ql

  over 1277 # diapleo {dee-ap-leh'-o}; from 1223 and 4126; to
sail through: -- sail {over}.[ql

  over 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, {over},
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  over 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, {over}, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  part 1266 # diamerizo {dee-am-er-id'-zo}; from 1223 and 3307;
to partition thoroughly (literally in distribution, figuratively
in dissension): -- cloven, divide, {part}.[ql

  parted 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476;
to stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
further, be {parted}, after the space of.[ql

  partial 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
{partial}, stagger, waver.[ql

  pass 1224 # diabaino {dee-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 1223 and the
base of 939; to cross: -- come over, {pass} (through).[ql

  pass 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
{pass} (over), sail over.[ql

  pass 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from 1223
and 4198; to travel through: -- go through, journey in, {pass}
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by.[ql

  pass 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), {pass} (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  pass 1353 # diodeuo {dee-od-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and 3593; to
travel through: -- go throughout, {pass} through.[ql

  past 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be {past}, be spent.[ql

  perfectly 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982;
to save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
{perfectly} whole, save.[ql

  perplexed 1280 # diaporeo {dee-ap-or-eh'-o}; from 1223 and 639;
 to be thoroughly nonplussed: -- (be in) doubt, be (much)
{perplexed}.[ql

  perverse 1294 # diastrepho {dee-as-tref'-o}; from 1223 and
4762; to distort, i.e. (figuratively) misinterpret, or (morally)
corrupt: -- {perverse}(-rt), turn away.[ql

  pieces 1288 # diaspao {dee-as-pah'-o}; from 1223 and 4685; to
draw apart, i.e. sever or dismember: -- pluck asunder, pull in
{pieces}.[ql

  pierce 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), {pierce} through, travel, walk through.[ql

  pierce 1338 # diikneomai {dee-ik-neh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
the base of 2425; to reach through, i.e. penetrate: -- {pierce}.
[ql

  pluck 1288 # diaspao {dee-as-pah'-o}; from 1223 and 4685; to
draw apart, i.e. sever or dismember: -- {pluck} asunder, pull in
pieces.[ql

  preach 1229 # diaggello {de-ang-gel'-lo}; from 1223 and the
base of 32; to herald thoroughly: -- declare, {preach}, signify.
[ql

  preach 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, {preach} (unto), reason (with),
speak.[ql

  probably 1368 # diulizo {dee-oo-lid'-zo}; from 1223 and hulizo
{hoo-lid'-zo} (to filter); to strain out: -- strain at
[{probably} by misprint].[ql

  publish 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, {publish}, be of more value.[ql

  pull 1288 # diaspao {dee-as-pah'-o}; from 1223 and 4685; to
draw apart, i.e. sever or dismember: -- pluck asunder, {pull} in
pieces.[ql
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  purge 1245 # diakatharizo {dee-ak-ath-ar-id'-zo}; from 1223
and 2511; to cleanse perfectly, i.e. (specially) winnow: --
thoroughly {purge}.[ql

  raise 1326 # diegeiro {dee-eg-i'-ro}; from 1223 and 1453; to
wake fully; i.e. arouse (literally or figuratively): -- arise,
awake, {raise}, stir up.[ql

  reason 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by {reason} of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  reason 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), {reason} (with),
speak.[ql

  reason 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, {reason}, think.[ql

  reconcile 1259 # diallasso {dee-al-las'-so}; from 1223 and 236;
 to change thoroughly, i.e. (mentally) to conciliate: --
{reconcile}.[ql

  reformation 1357 # diorthosis {dee-or'-tho-sis}; from a
compound of 1223 and a derivative of 3717, meaning to straighten
thoroughly; rectification, i.e. (specially) the Messianic
restauration: -- {reformation}.[ql

  remain 1265 # diameno {dee-am-en'-o}; from 1223 and 3306; to
stay constantly (in being or relation): -- continue, {remain}.[ql

  rend 1284 # diarrhesso {dee-ar-hrayce'-so}; from 1223 and 4486;
 to tear asunder: -- break, {rend}.[ql

  report 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze abroad, commonly {report}, spread abroad, fame.[ql

  safe 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape ({safe}), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  safe 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring {safe}, escape (safe), heal,
make perfectly whole, save.[ql

  sail 1276 # diaperao {dee-ap-er-ah'-o}; from 1223 and a
derivative of the base of 4008; to cross entirely: -- go over,
pass (over), {sail} over.[ql

  sail 1277 # diapleo {dee-ap-leh'-o}; from 1223 and 4126; to
sail through: -- {sail} over.[ql

  sake 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
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causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for {sake}, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  save 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
perfectly whole, {save}.[ql

  scatter 1262 # dialuo {dee-al-oo'-o}; from 1223 and 3089; to
dissolve utterly: -- {scatter}.[ql

  scatter 1287 # diaskorpizo {dee-as-kor-pid'-zo}; from 1223 and
4650; to dissapate, i.e. (genitive case) to rout or separate;
specially, to winnow; figuratively, to squander: -- disperse,
{scatter} (abroad), strew, waste.[ql

  scatter 1289 # diaspeiro {dee-as-pi'-ro}; from 1223 and 4687;
to sow throughout, i.e. (figuratively) distribute in foreign
lands: -- {scatter} abroad.[ql

  see 1227 # diablepo {dee-ab-lep'-o}; from 1223 and 991; to
look through, i.e. recover full vision: -- {see} clearly.[ql

  set 1299 # diatasso {dee-at-as'-so}; from 1223 and 5021; to
arrange thoroughly, i.e. (specially) institute, prescribe, etc.:
-- appoint, command, give, ({set} in) order, ordain.[ql

  shew 1334 # diegeomai {dee-ayg-eh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
2233; to relate fully: -- declare, {shew}, tell.[ql

  signify 1229 # diaggello {de-ang-gel'-lo}; from 1223 and the
base of 32; to herald thoroughly: -- declare, preach, {signify}.
[ql

  slay 1315 # diacheirizomai {dee-akh-i-rid'-zom-ahee}; from
1223 and a derivative of 5495; to handle thoroughly, i.e. lay
violent hands upon: -- kill, {slay}.[ql

  space 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476;
to stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
further, be parted, after the {space} of.[ql

  speak 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument
or exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), reason (with),
{speak}.[ql

  spent 1230 # diaginomai {dee-ag-in'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
1096; to elapse meanwhile: -- X after, be past, be {spent}.[ql

  spoil 1283 # diarpazo {dee-ar-pad'-zo}; from 1223 and 726; to
sieze asunder, i.e. plunder: -- {spoil}.[ql

  spread 1268 # dianemo {dee-an-em'-o}; from 1223 and the base
of 3551; to distribute, i.e. (of information) to disseminate: --
{spread}.[ql

  spread 1310 # diaphemizo {dee-af-ay-mid'-zo}; from 1223 and a
derivative of 5345; to report thoroughly, i.e. divulgate: --
blaze abroad, commonly report, {spread} abroad, fame.[ql

  stagger 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919;
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to separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, {stagger}, waver.[ql

  stir 1326 # diegeiro {dee-eg-i'-ro}; from 1223 and 1453; to
wake fully; i.e. arouse (literally or figuratively): -- arise,
awake, raise, {stir} up.[ql

  strain 1368 # diulizo {dee-oo-lid'-zo}; from 1223 and hulizo
{hoo-lid'-zo} (to filter); to strain out: -- {strain} at
[probably by misprint].[ql

  strew 1287 # diaskorpizo {dee-as-kor-pid'-zo}; from 1223 and
4650; to dissapate, i.e. (genitive case) to rout or separate;
specially, to winnow; figuratively, to squander: -- disperse,
scatter (abroad), {strew}, waste.[ql

  strive 1264 # diamachomai {dee-am-akh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
3164; to fight fiercely (in altercation): -- {strive}.[ql

  tarry 1304 # diatribo {dee-at-ree'-bo}; from 1223 and the base
of 5147; to wear through (time), i.e. remain: -- abide, be,
continue, {tarry}.[ql

  tell 1285 # diasapheo {dee-as-af-eh'-o}; from 1223 and saphes
(clear); to clear thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) declare: --
{tell} unto.[ql

  tell 1334 # diegeomai {dee-ayg-eh'-om-ahee}; from 1223 and
2233; to relate fully: -- declare, shew, {tell}.[ql

  testator 1303 # diatithemai {dee-at-ith'-em-ahee}; middle
voice from 1223 and 5087; to put apart, i.e. (figuratively)
dispose (by assignment, compact, or bequest): -- appoint, make,
{testator}.[ql

  testify 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- charge, {testify} (unto), witness.
[ql

  that 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, {that}, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  that 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of ({that}), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in,
by occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  that 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- charge, {that}
which was (give) commanded(-ment).[ql

Page 19

12/8/2021



  that 1360 # dioti {dee-ot'-ee}; from 1223 and 3754; on the
very account that, or inasmuch as: -- because ({that}), for,
therefore.[ql

  the 1231 # diaginosko {dee-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 1223 and 1097;
to know thoroughly, i.e. ascertain exactly: -- (would) enquire,
know {the} uttermost.[ql

  the 1282 # diaprio {dee-ap-ree'-o}; from 1223 and the base of
4249; to saw asunder, i.e. (figuratively) to exasperate: -- cut
(to {the} heart).[ql

  the 1339 # diistemi {dee-is'-tay-mee}; from 1223 and 2476; to
stand apart, i.e. (reflexively) to remove, intervene: -- go
further, be parted, after {the} space of.[ql

  thereby 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, {thereby},
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  therefore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
{therefore}, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  therefore 1352 # dio {dee-o'}; from 1223 and 3739; through
which thing, i.e. consequently: -- for which cause, {therefore},
wherefore.[ql

  therefore 1360 # dioti {dee-ot'-ee}; from 1223 and 3754; on
the very account that, or inasmuch as: -- because (that), for,
{therefore}.[ql

  think 1260 # dialogizomai {dee-al-og-id'-zom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3049; to reckon thoroughly, i.e. (genitive case) to
deliberate (by reflection or discussion): -- cast in mind,
consider, dispute, muse, reason, {think}.[ql

  thoroughly 1245 # diakatharizo {dee-ak-ath-ar-id'-zo}; from
1223 and 2511; to cleanse perfectly, i.e. (specially) winnow: --
{thoroughly} purge.[ql

  though 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X {though}, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  thought 1270 # dianoema {dee-an-o'-ay-mah}; from a compound of
1223 and 3539; something thought through, i.e. a sentiment: --
{thought}.[ql

  through 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
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 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, {through}(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  through 1224 # diabaino {dee-ab-ah'-ee-no}; from 1223 and the
base of 939; to cross: -- come over, pass ({through}).[ql

  through 1279 # diaporeuomai {dee-ap-or-yoo'-om-ahee}; from
1223 and 4198; to travel through: -- go {through}, journey in,
pass by.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk {through}.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce {through}, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
{through}, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, {through}, throughout), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  through 1353 # diodeuo {dee-od-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and 3593; to
travel through: -- go throughout, pass {through}.[ql

  through 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736;
to penetrate burglariously: -- break {through} (up).[ql ***.
Dios. See 2203.[ql

  throughout 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, {throughout}), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  throughout 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223
and 2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, {throughout}), pass (by, over,
 through, throughout), pierce through, travel, walk through.[ql

  throughout 1353 # diodeuo {dee-od-yoo'-o}; from 1223 and 3593;
to travel through: -- go {throughout}, pass through.[ql

  to 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), {to}, wherefore, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  to 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, {to} avoid,
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because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, with(-in). In
composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia. See
2203.[ql

  to 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make ({to}) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge,
be partial, stagger, waver.[ql

  to 1282 # diaprio {dee-ap-ree'-o}; from 1223 and the base of
4249; to saw asunder, i.e. (figuratively) to exasperate: -- cut
({to} the heart).[ql

  to 1286 # diaseio {dee-as-i'-o}; from 1223 and 4579; to shake
thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) to intimidate: -- do violence
{to}.[ql

  trading 1281 # diapragmateuomai {dee-ap-rag-mat-yoo'-om-ahee};
from 1223 and 4231; to thoroughly occupy oneself, i.e.
(transitively and by implication) to earn in business: -- gain
by {trading}.[ql

  transparent 1307 # diaphanes {dee-af-an-ace'}; from 1223 and
5316; appearing through, i.e. "diaphanous": -- {transparent}.[ql

  travel 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and
2064; to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about,
abroad, everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over,
through, throughout), pierce through, {travel}, walk through.[ql

  trouble 1298 # diatarasso {dee-at-ar-as'-so}; from 1223 and
5015; to disturb wholly, i.e. agitate (with alarm): -- {trouble}.
[ql

  turn 1294 # diastrepho {dee-as-tref'-o}; from 1223 and 4762;
to distort, i.e. (figuratively) misinterpret, or (morally)
corrupt: -- perverse(-rt), {turn} away.[ql

  understanding 1271 # dianoia {dee-an'-oy-ah}; from 1223 and
3563; deep thought, properly, the faculty (mind or its
disposition), by implication, its exercise: -- imagination, mind,
 {understanding}.[ql

  unto 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument or
exhortation): -- dispute, preach ({unto}), reason (with), speak.
[ql

  unto 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from 1223
and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by implication)
hortatively: -- charge, testify ({unto}), witness.[ql

  unto 1285 # diasapheo {dee-as-af-eh'-o}; from 1223 and saphes
(clear); to clear thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) declare: --
tell {unto}.[ql

  up 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to bear
through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart, i.e.
(objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report); subjectively,
 to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be better, carry,
differ from, drive {up} and down, be (more) excellent, make
matter, publish, be of more value.[ql
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  up 1326 # diegeiro {dee-eg-i'-ro}; from 1223 and 1453; to wake
fully; i.e. arouse (literally or figuratively): -- arise, awake,
raise, stir {up}.[ql

  up 1358 # diorusso {dee-or-oos'-so}; from 1223 and 3736; to
penetrate burglariously: -- break through ({up}).[ql ***. Dios.
See 2203.[ql

  uttermost 1231 # diaginosko {dee-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 1223 and
1097; to know thoroughly, i.e. ascertain exactly: -- (would)
enquire, know the {uttermost}.[ql

  value 1308 # diaphero {dee-af-er'-o}; from 1223 and 5342; to
bear through, i.e. (literally) transport; usually to bear apart,
i.e. (objectively) to toss about (figuratively, report);
subjectively, to "differ", or (by implication) surpass: -- be
better, carry, differ from, drive up and down, be (more)
excellent, make matter, publish, be of more {value}.[ql

  violence 1286 # diaseio {dee-as-i'-o}; from 1223 and 4579; to
shake thoroughly, i.e. (figuratively) to intimidate: -- do
{violence} to.[ql

  walk 1330 # dierchomai {dee-er'-khom-ahee}; from 1223 and 2064;
 to traverse (literally): -- come, depart, go (about, abroad,
everywhere, over, through, throughout), pass (by, over, through,
throughout), pierce through, travel, {walk} through.[ql

  was 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- charge, that
which {was} (give) commanded(-ment).[ql

  waste 1287 # diaskorpizo {dee-as-kor-pid'-zo}; from 1223 and
4650; to dissapate, i.e. (genitive case) to rout or separate;
specially, to winnow; figuratively, to squander: -- disperse,
scatter (abroad), strew, {waste}.[ql

  waver 1252 # diakrino {dee-ak-ree'-no}; from 1223 and 2919; to
separate thoroughly, i.e. (literally and reflexively) to
withdraw from, or (by implication) oppose; figuratively, to
discriminate (by implication, decide), or (reflexively) hesitate:
 -- contend, make (to) differ(-ence), discern, doubt, judge, be
partial, stagger, {waver}.[ql

  wherefore 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting
the channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
 causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, {wherefore}, with(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  wherefore 1302 # diati {dee-at-ee'}; from 1223 and 5101;
through what cause?, i.e. why?: -- {wherefore}, why.[ql

  wherefore 1352 # dio {dee-o'}; from 1223 and 3739; through
which thing, i.e. consequently: -- for which cause, therefore,
{wherefore}.[ql

  which 1291 # diastellomai {dee-as-tel'-lom-ahee}; middle voice
from 1223 and 4724; to set (oneself) apart (figuratively,
distinguish), i.e. (by implication) to enjoin: -- charge, that
{which} was (give) commanded(-ment).[ql
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  which 1352 # dio {dee-o'}; from 1223 and 3739; through which
thing, i.e. consequently: -- for {which} cause, therefore,
wherefore.[ql

  whole 1295 # diasozo {dee-as-odze'-o}; from 1223 and 4982; to
save thoroughly, i.e. (by implication or analogy) to cure,
preserve, rescue, etc.: -- bring safe, escape (safe), heal, make
perfectly {whole}, save.[ql

  why 1302 # diati {dee-at-ee'}; from 1223 and 5101; through
what cause?, i.e. why?: -- wherefore, {why}.[ql

  with 1223 # dia {dee-ah'}; a primary preposition denoting the
channel of an act; through (in very wide applications, local,
causal, or occasional): -- after, always, among, at, to avoid,
because of (that), briefly, by, for (cause)...fore, from, in, by
occasion of, of, by reason of, for sake, that, thereby,
therefore, X though, through(-out), to, wherefore, {with}(-in).
In composition it retains the same general import.[ql ***. Dia.
See 2203.[ql

  with 1256 # dialegomai {dee-al-eg'-om-ahee}; middle voice from
1223 and 3004; to say thoroughly, i.e. discuss (in argument or
exhortation): -- dispute, preach (unto), reason ({with}), speak.
[ql

  without 0088 # adialeiptos {ad-ee-al'-ipe-tos}; from 1 (as a
negative particle) and a derivative of a compound of 1223 and
3007; unintermitted, i.e. permanent: -- {without} ceasing,
continual.[ql

  witness 1263 # diamarturomai {dee-am-ar-too'-rom-ahee}; from
1223 and 3140; to attest or protest earnestly, or (by
implication) hortatively: -- charge, testify (unto), {witness}.
[ql

  would 1231 # diaginosko {dee-ag-in-o'-sko}; from 1223 and 1097;
 to know thoroughly, i.e. ascertain exactly: -- ({would})
enquire, know the uttermost.[ql

 

~~~~~~
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